
From: Turner, Elizabeth <ETurner@StamfordCT.gov>  
Sent: Friday, December 1, 2023 11:03 AM 
To: Simmons, Caroline <CSimmons@StamfordCT.gov> 
Cc: Dellaselva, Chris <CDellaselva@StamfordCT.gov>; Nguyen, Ngan <NNguyen@StamfordCT.gov>; 
Meyer, Lauren <LMeyer@StamfordCT.gov>; Levy, Linda <LLevy@StamfordCT.gov>; Butch, Scott 
<SButch@StamfordCT.gov>; Larson, Erik <ELarson@StamfordCT.gov> 
Subject: GardaWorld - Stamford - Contract for Security Services for City of Stamford Facilities (RFP 
2024.0112) 
Importance: High 
  
Good Morning Your Honor, 
  
Attached is a proposed contract with GardaWorld for Security Services for City of 
Stamford Facilities (RFP No. 2024.0112). If agreeable, please forward this email and 
the attached documents to the City’s Board of Finance and Board of Representations 
for consideration/approval.   
  
This is a one-year agreement with two possible extensions for a maximum term of three 
(3) years. The fees for these services are as follows: 
  
Year 1 (2024-2025): $661,136.86 
  
Option Year 2 (2025-2026): $680,970.97 
Option Year 3 (2026-2027): $701,400.10 
  
Please contact Scott Butch, the City’s Director of Facilities, if you have any specific 
questions regarding these services or the associated fees. You may, of course, contact 
me at your convenience if I may be of any further assistance to you in this matter. 
  
Thank you,  
  
Elizabeth (Liz) C. Turner 
Assistant Corporation Counsel 
City of Stamford 
888 Washington Boulevard, 9th Floor 
Stamford CT 06901 
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